Stantec Consulting Ltd.
500-311 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg MB R3B 2B9
Stantec

December 3, 2019
File: 113708020
City File: 19-C-08

Attention: Area Schools, Community Centers and Places of Worship

Reference: 2020-2023 Corydon/Stafford/Taylor Pavement Renewals Program
Invitation to Meet for Project Overview

The City of Winnipeg is planning to reconstruct the following roadways:

e Eastbound Corydon Avenue from Waterloo Street to Cambridge Street
e Corydon Avenue (in both directions) from Cambridge Street to Stafford Street
o Stafford Street from Corydon Avenue to Pembina Highway

e Taylor Avenue from Wilton Street to Pembina Highway

This project will be constructed in multiple phases starting in Spring 2020 with completion in Fall 2023. You
are invited to a meeting to learn more about the project, overall timelines, and construction staging plans.
We would also like to discuss your parking and loading needs, planned events, and any planned private
construction or renovations. This information will help us stage construction and allow us to make
accommodations where necessary. The project team will be present to answer any questions you may
have and look forward to meeting with you.

December 12, 2019
4:30 pm — 6:30 pm

Crescentwood Community Center - Multi Purpose Room
1170 Corydon Avenue, Wpg, MB

The project website will be posted soon at Winnipeg.ca and will be updated regularly as the project
progresses. Yearly construction notices will also be delivered in advance of construction with more detailed
information.

Please RSVP to Rachel Driedger at 204-928-8691.

Regards,

Stantec Consulting Ltd.

e Si

Winnipeg
Scott Suderman CE.T., P.Eng. et your aarvice:
Associate, Transportation Engineer
c. Andrew Condon, P.Eng.. - Public Works Dept.



